
The California Conference of Directors of Environmental Health (CCDEH) has 
just added two more great new job opportunities for Environmental Health 
Specialists and Hazardous Materials Specialists on our Jobs' website - check 'em 
out!!!.  To view information about these opportunities, please 
visit http://www.ccdeh.com/jobs today. 
 
  
Also, if you know of someone who might be interested in one of these positions or 
receiving notice of new Environmental Health 
job opportunities, please forward this to them. 
 
Thanks and take care, Tim  
 
Tim Snellings (webmaster@ccdeh.com)  
CCDEH Webmaster 


